
 
 

 

 

 

April 10, 2019 
 
 
 
 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, Ontario   M4P lE4 
Attn: Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 
 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re:  Fort Frances Power Corporation 

Board File EB-2015-0304 
 

Please be advised Fort Frances Power Corporation wishes to Opt out of applying the Notice of switch letter 
charge per board file EB-2015-0304. 
 
 
Sincerely: 
 
 
Marah Trivers 
Finance and Regulatory Officer 
 
 
 


